You asked:

In relation to any meat identification tests that have been carried out on behalf of your council in 2016 please provide me with a copy of the report only if the test showed there was a rogue species in the product.

If the report does not contain any of the following details, then please include them separately:

1.            When the sample was taken,

2.            What the sample was labelled or described as being,

3.            Where the sample was purchased and who was described as the manufacturer/producer of the produce,

4.            What the rogue species were in the produce and the percentage of each rogue species in the product.

We can confirm that meat identification tests have bee conducted throughout 2016 and no rogue species have been identified.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

